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Preparing  

Students  For Life 

S    Safety First                                         

A    Always Responsible                                

I     I Care Attitude                                        

L    Listen Well                                         

O   On Task                                            

R   Respect Others         

 

CAPTAIN’S LOG 

Dear Parents, 
We have made it to the last grading period of the school year! The fourth grading 

period started on Monday, March 27 and ends on Friday, May 26th. I hope we can 

continue to collaborate to make every day count for your child. 

Parent/Family Engagement Survey: 

After Spring Break, information related to the Family Survey was sent home to all 

families. Your input is critical for the school. The results of the survey are used to 

improve and enhance communication between home and school. If you have not 

had an opportunity to complete the survey, please use the QR code so your 

thoughts are heard. Continuous school improvement is our goal! 

 

 

 

 

School Advisory Council (SAC) and PTA: 

Parents, we are looking for parents to join our PTA and SAC from the 23-24 school 

year. A flyer was sent home informing parents how they can make a difference and 

help the school to plan fun events for students & families. Please feel free to join us 

on Thursday, April 27 at 2:30pm in the media center. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Ms. Lippek 

 

 

Ms. Lippek, Principal 

    IMPORTANT DATES 

 

· Monday, April 3- Early Release Day. Dis-

missal is at 12:55pm. 

· Tuesday, April 4- Kindergarten Round Up 

for incoming kindergarten students for the 23-

24 school year. Location: media center. Time: 

5:00pm. 

· Friday, April 7- No school for students. 

· Monday, April 10- Early Release Day. Dis-

missal is at 12:55pm. 

· Monday, April 17- Early Release Day. Dis-

missal is at 12:55pm. 

· Friday, April 21- Kona Ice at school. Stu-

dents who worked hard and showed good be-

havior will be able to purchase Kona Ice during 

their recess time. Pre-Pay is the best option. 

· Saturday, April 22- School Beautification 

Day. This is a family engagement day. Families 

& staff will collaborate to complete some fun 

landscaping projects. A flyer will be sent home 

with more details. Kona Ice will be at school. 

· Monday, April 24- Early Release Day. Dis-

missal at 12:55pm. 

· Thursday, April 27- SAC & PTA Meeting. If 

you are interested in joining our PTA & SAC 

for next school year, please join us for this brief 

April 

Strive to arrive by 7:35 
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 A Helping Hand From Our Social Worker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Schmidt Sailors, 

April is School Library Month! We have a lot to celebrate in our li-
brary. We will have school library activities for the kids to take with 
them when they come check out books. 

April is also Poetry Month. I am encouraging students to sign up to 
read a poem of their choice on the morning show. The poem can be 
their own poem or an already published poem. 

Monday is Tech Club day at 1:15-2:15 for grades 3-5. If your child is 
interested in joining, please tell him/her to come see me. 

We have just started our first and second grade club, Young Author’s 
Club. This is a club for budding young writers to learn the writing 
process from the perspective of an author. We do author studies and 
will be getting into writing a book. 

We always have so much going on in the li-
brary, but my first priority is to encourage 
students to love reading and books. 

Happy Reading! 

Mrs. Lugo erin.lugo@hcps.net 

        IMPORTANT  INFO 

Have you recently moved, changed 
your phone number/email?  If so, 
please contact the office so we can 
update information on your student’s    
emergency card. You may email us 
at: 

Kathiejo.gavin@hcps.net or 

kayla.dupuis-kerrick@hcps.net 

 

VISITOR PROCEDURES 

Please note at this time there will be 

no visitor's allowed on campus due 

to COVID. This is for the safety of all 

students and staff. We 

appreciate your help 

with this, and        

apologize for any    

inconvenience this 

may cause. 
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